

Bullitt County Public Schools

Director of Pupil Personnel Steve.smallwood@bullitt.kyschools.us

Steve Smallwood

Department of Pupil Personnel

To:

Jesse Bacon

From:

Steve Smallwood

Date:

October 22, 2024

RE:

Calendar Committee Representatives

Per KRS 158.070, we will need the BCPS Board Members to approve the following individuals to represent the following groups on the District Calendar Committee.

- One (1) School District Principal
 - Nate Fulghum, Principal at Bullitt East High School
- One (1) District office administrator other than the Superintendent
 - Steve Smallwood, Director of Pupil Personnel
- One (1) Member of the Board
 - TBD Board Member
- Two (2) parents of students attending a school in the District
 - Chuck Sondergeld, Parent of a Brooks Elementary Student and Hebron Middle School Student
 - Crystal Rowe, Parent of Mt. Washington Middle School Students
- Three (3) certified members as appointed by BCEA
 - Kathleen King Teacher at Hebron Middle School
 - Kat Seawright Teacher at North Bullitt High School
 - Chantel Johnston Teacher at Mt. Washington Middle School
- The BCEA President
 - Kimberly Ludwig, Teacher at Bullitt Central High School
- Two (2) District classified employees
 - Sarah Carnes Technology Department
 - Melissa Hoben Bookkeeper at Bullitt Central High School
- Two (2) community members from the local chamber of commerce, business community, or tourism commission
 - Kimberly Boggs JCTC Bullitt County Campus Coordinator
 - Joe Boahannon Owner of A-Plus Signs and Screen Printing

Thank you.

Steve Smallwood

cc: Troy Wood



\$ 1040 HIGHWAY 44 EAST, SHEPHERDSVILLE, KY 40165.

502-869-8000

JESSE.BACON@BULLITT.KYSCHOOLS.US

